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1. Complete the CCFT survey to voice your opinion on potential items in our upcoming
negotiations. https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/3XMNNZM The survey is open to all
faculty, not just CCFT members, as we are obligated to get feedback from all faculty at
Cuesta. When it comes time to vote, only members get to cast a ballot.

2. For more information on survey topics, as well as other items of interest, please read
our fall newsletter https://bit.ly/3xC3rn5

3. Support Adrienne Garcia-Specht, candidate for Board of Trustees District 4 (So County).
Adrienne is former Cuesta faculty (English, 2015) and works in financial aid at Cal Poly.
She’s going to be a great representative for students. Please consider even a small
donation of $10 to help her in her campaign against trustee Sysak. If you live in South
County, please consider a yard sign and talking to your neighbors.

4. CCFT is hoping to commence negotiations either in mid-October or mid-November for
our new contract that would start July 1, 2023.
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